Amanda Tyrrell

From: Mark Collins <MCollins@evergreennursery.com>
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 4:52 PM

To: Sykes, Jeffery

Subject: Re: Sycamore to PQ project

Dear Jeff,

Please be advised that as owner/operator of Evergreen Nursery | realize that at some time during the construction of the SX-
PQ line we may need to accommodate SDG&E by either temporarily vacating some or all of our current 3.5 acre leasehold for
your your staging yard. Alternatively we could provide adequate area that may be more physically suitable for SDG&E from
the surrounding 50 acres owned and operated by Evergreen.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to call me.

Mark Collins
Evergreen Nursery
(619) 302-6275

From:, Jeffery <JSykes@semprautilities.com>

Date: Thursday, December 11, 2014 6:17 PM

To: Mark Collins <mcollins@evergreennursery.com>
Subject: Sycamore to PQ project

Mark,

SDG&E is in the process of permitting a for a new 230kV line from our Sycamore substation to our Penasquitos
substation (SX-PQ). As part of the process we need to identify staging yards and have them reviewed by our
environmental team as part of the application. Due to the shortage of available sites in the area we may need to use our
vacant substation site that you are renting. It is about 3.6 acres.

What | would like from you is an email stating that you as the owner operator of Evergreen Nursery and owner of the
property realize that SDG&E can use the site at any time it needs and that you will accommodate SDG&E by either
vacating the SDG&E owned parcel or make an equivalent amount of land available on your site for SDG&E to use as a
staging yard during the construction of the SX-PQ line.

Thanks

Jeff

JEFF SYKES
SDG&E LAND SERVICES SUPERVISOR

JSYKES@SEMPRAUTILITIES.COM

(858) 654-1235

5057 GREENCRAIG WAY, sD1170, SAN DIEGO, CA 92123
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This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for information.



